


REVISED - THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY

SATURDAY, JUNE 11 Livestream

 5:00 pm Giuseppe & Giannina Primier R.I.P.

- Paul Primier

SUNDAY, JUNE 12 Livestream (9:00 am only)

  9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am Lino Conte R.I.P. 

- Franco & Loretta Conte

TUESDAY, JUNE 14

  7:00 pm Lina Borsatto R.I.P. - Rose Porlier

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15

  9:00 am John Robson R.I.P. - Ann Neysmith

THURSDAY, JUNE 16

  7:00 pm Fiornio Zuccaro R.I.P. - Eunice Zuccaro

FRIDAY, JUNE 17

9:00 am Sharon Hackett R.I.P. - Linda McLean

SATURDAY, JUNE 18

 5:00 pm Giuseppe Zuccaro R.I.P. 

- Eunice Zuccaro

SUNDAY, JUNE 19

  9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am Guido Borrelli R.I.P. - Borrelli Family

**NEW** As of June 12th, we will no longer be

livestreaming the Masses as the dispensation

from Sunday Mass has ended, and the

obligation to attend Sunday Mass is once again

in effect (please read Sunday Mass Obligation

insert).

Sick: That the sick, and all who
suffer, may be filled with the life
of the Trinity and experience the
loving presence of God’s people.

Deceased: For all the faithful departed: that they
will soon enter into the fullness of joy in the
presence of the Blessed Trinity.

Pope’s June Prayer Intention: For families - We
pray for Christian families around the world; may
they embody and experience unconditional love and
advance in holiness in their daily lives.

You can be a hero for those in need

The thousands of people who
rely on ShareLife-funded
agencies are counting on us to
reach our parish goal, so the
lifesaving work of these
agencies can continue. Our
goal this year is $42,000. To
date we have achieved
$29,256. 

"Our goal can be met, but only
with your help. I invite you to
join today's generation of

heroes by making a sacrificial gift to ShareLife. As
you contemplate the blessings God has entrusted
to you, please join me in giving to ShareLife to the
best of your ability." - Cardinal Thomas Collins

As we all continue to recover from the pandemic,
please keep these agencies and their clients they
lovingly care for in your prayers. However you give,
whatever you give, please give generously to
ShareLife.

If you have not yet donated, you can do so using a
ShareLife envelope, online through our parish
website:
https://stjohntheevangelistwe.archtoronto.org/ or at
sharelife.org. Thank you for supporting our parish's
ShareLife campaign.

Special Collection: Marygrove Camp

June 11-12

This weekend, there will be a second collection for
Marygrove Girls Camp run by the Society of St.
Vincent de Paul.  Each year, over 1,000 young girls
with financial or domestic hardship enjoy a
subsidized joyful camping experience at Marygrove. 
Please give generously to support this important
initiative.

The parish finance statement for 2021

has been included in this week’s bulletin.
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JUNE 12, 2022

Daughters of St. Paul Family BBQ
Saturday, July 9, 2022 from 12 noon - 6:00 p.m.

Returning by popular demand. 
Rain or Shine! Join the Daughters
of St Paul for a fundraising BBQ
from 12 noon - 6:00 p.m. at 3022
Dufferin Street, North York. Enjoy
a hot dog, hamburger or sausage,
a bowl of baked beans, chili or

pancit with a water or soda. All proceeds go to
renovations of the Sisters’ Bookcentre and Convent.
Questions? Call 416-781-9131.

National Rosary for the Family

In preparation for the 10th World Meeting of
Families (WMF), the Canadian Conference of
Catholic Bishops’ Standing Committee for Family
and Life is hosting a live and nationwide Rosary for
the Family via Zoom Webinar. The virtual event will
take place on Sunday, June 19 at 3 p.m. and will be
facilitated by several families from across the
country.

As part of the Amoris Laeitita Family Year, the
Pope’s Worldwide Prayer Network and the
Dicastery for the Laity, Family and Life have
published a “Rosary for the Family.” The publication
is a beautiful meditation focused on families,
children, couples and grandparents. It is the hope of
the Standing Committee for Family and Life that this
moment will be an opportunity to gather at the
national level in prayer as well as to witness
alongside other faith-filled families.

The Zoom registration link can be accessed here.
(https://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_R5
OXeN5DRSuTDN6quptG4w)

Thank you to our present advertisers
who make this bulletin possible. We
encourage our parishioners to
patronize our advertisers and tell
them that you appreciate their
support.  Please support the bulletin

and advertise your product or service by calling
Liturgical Publications at 905-624-4422.  

Holy Hour In Honour Of Corpus Christi

In thanksgiving and to honour our
Lord in the Eucharist we will have a
Holy Hour and, weather permitting, a
procession next Sunday, June 19th

beginning at 2:00 p.m. to celebrate
the gift of the Eucharist which is the
centre and the origin of the life of the
Church.

All Eucharistic devotion is related to the sacrifice of
the Mass, which perpetuates Jesus’ death and
resurrection.  Holy Thursday actually marks the
anniversary of the institution of the Eucharist.  But
since it comes at a time when the commemoration
of Jesus’ passion and death overshadows
everything else, the Church has given us this feast
to bring out the joyous aspect of Holy Thursday, the
gift of the Body and Blood of Jesus in the Eucharist. 
May we always give thanks to God for this
wonderful gift.

1323 "At the Last Supper, on the night he was
betrayed, our Saviour instituted the Eucharistic
sacrifice of his Body and Blood. This he did in order
to perpetuate the sacrifice of the cross throughout
the ages until he should come again, and so to
entrust to his beloved Spouse, the Church, a
memorial of his death and resurrection: a
sacrament of love, a sign of unity, a bond of charity,
a Paschal banquet 'in which Christ is consumed,
the mind is filled with grace, and a pledge of future
glory is given to us.'" 

- Catechism of the Catholic Church

Weekly (June 5)........................................$2,912.00
Expenses (May 29 - June 5).....................$3,069.63 

ShareLife..................................................$6,940.05

Thank you for your contribution.

There will be a second collection for the

Building Fund next weekend, June 18/19.

https://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_R5OXeN5DRSuTDN6quptG4w


MEMORANDUM 
1 page via email 

To: All Clergy, All Parishes, All Chancery  
From: Fr. Edward J. Curtis, Vicar General
Date: May 31, 2022 
Re: Sunday Mass Obligation 

On March 13, 2020, Cardinal Collins issued a communication to the faithful of this 
archdiocese indicating that it was necessary to cancel public celebrations of the 
Eucharist on the coming Sunday, stating: “For this weekend and any other which may 
be required, I grant the faithful dispensation from their Sunday obligation”.

Given that most of the health and safety restrictions in our parishes are no longer in 
place and the faithful are able to attend the celebration of the Eucharist once again, the 
basis for the dispensation from the Sunday obligation has dissipated and is no longer in 
effect. 

The Church does not obligate people to do the impossible. If individuals, based on their 
conscience, cannot attend Mass for a grave reason, including a great vulnerability to 
COVID-19 or because they are self-isolating to limit the spread of illness, then they are 
excused from their Sunday obligation, as the law of the Church allows. 

After two years of COVID-19 restrictions, many have been deprived of the opportunity 
to attend Mass and to receive the most Holy Eucharist and all of us have missed the 
opportunity to experience community, including members of our parishes. As we come 
to the celebration of Pentecost this weekend, we invite and encourage the faithful to 
return to the practice of attending Mass in-person. 




